
Over the Garden Gate Meeting 

June 27, 2022 

5 members present at meeting 

President Linda Schultz called the meeting to order. 

Secretary’s report read and accepted. 

Treasurer’s report read and accepted.  Chris will get checkbook to Deb so she can do audit. 

OLD BUSINESS 

 Our car trip to “Oh My Peonies”, Glacial Stone Perennial Growers and Monk Botanical Garden 

was attending by Linda, Deb, Chris and Judy and it enjoyed. 

 Fair Booth=We will discuss this at a later meeting. 

 Library Flower Bed- Looks good. Linda Chris and Deb have been weeding and watering.   

 Fairgrounds Bed-We added a few new plants. Linda Chris and Deb have been weeding and 

watering.  

 Court House Bed-Looks good. Linda, Chris and Deb have been weeding and watering. 

 Jail House Bed-Looks good.  Linda, Chris and Deb have been weeding and watering. 

 Clark County Humane Society- Deb weeded the bed by the road. Both beds look good. 

 WIMGA Report-Chris gave report on the WIMGA meeting. Linda applied for the $250.00 WIMGA 

Grant for speaker at the Garden Conference next spring. 

NEW BUSINESS 

 We have been asked if we would help find a new plant for the area on the northwest corner of 

the Courthouse where they removed some shrubs. It was decided we would suggest a 

Hydrangea. Chris will purchase one. We will ask Harold if they can dig the hole.  

 Farm Technology Days-July 12, 13, 14, 2022. We will have a canopy. We will answer gardening 

questions. Linda has a form we will fill out for each question. Linda ordered handouts. Schedule 

is set for volunteers and sent to Richard. Linda has requested three day passes. Linda will set up 

the canopy. 

 Please respond to “Ask a Master Gardener”.   

 For news, see WIMGA or UW Master Gardener and Volunteer Vibe. 

Meeting Adjourned. 

Submitted by:     Deb Laehn, Secretary 

Next Meeting-July 25,2022 at the Courthouse Auditorium at 5:00 p.m. 

  


